
Mental health awareness and suicide prevention have always had significant value to Lambda
Chi Alpha Fraternity at the University of Maryland, College Park. Unfortunately, many of our
brothers have either directly experienced mental health problems or have had loved ones affected
by mental illness. More now than ever, mental health awareness is crucial to our community,
with millions of people's well-being affected due to the effects of the COVID-19 pandemic.

We’re working with the American Foundation for Suicide Prevention (AFSP) to raise as much
money as possible for this philanthropy mission. We have raised over $50,000 for this cause in
the past and want to continue that tradition. We ask that you donate to the foundation as much as
you are comfortable with, as all proceeds go to a fabulous and very relevant cause that affects
millions of people every year.


